
Hello I have attempted to find the application without success 

I am a local resident who is grateful for the markets and I would prefer an earlier opening time 
which would mean that store owners have access to facilities earlier 

Please take this as a positive Recomended for approval 

Warm regards
John O'Neill 
0419 663 455
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Subject: Organic Markets Pittwater RSL grounds Mod2019/0547


